
VA-ALL-PRV-20001-21 

 
 

  

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Provider Notice 
 
Thank you for being a Molina Complete Care (MCC) network provider and helping us provide 
high quality health care services to our members.  

Please be advised that effective July 2021 the new Molina Clinical Practice and Preventive 
Health Guidelines can be viewed on the provider section of www.MCCofVA.com. Click on 
"Health Resources" and then "Quality" to view them. Additionally, Molina adopted a new 
Clinical Practice Guideline from the American Psychiatric Association for the Treatment of 
Patients with Schizophrenia. 

If you have any questions, please contact MCC Customer Care at: 

• Commonwealth Coordinated Care Plus: 1-800-424-4524 

• Medallion 4.0: 1-800-424-4518 

 
 

 

 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

http://www.mccofva.com/
https://psychiatryonline.org/doi/pdf/10.1176/appi.books.9780890424841
https://psychiatryonline.org/doi/pdf/10.1176/appi.books.9780890424841

